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“BOIL WATER NOTICE LIFTED” 
 

 

 

 

 

The Precautionary Boil Water Notice issued to customers served by the City of Coolidge 

water system on 6/9/25 has been lifted.  The system is now fully operational, and all 

special samples collected were negative for coliform bacteria.  In accordance with the 

Environmental Protection Division’s guidelines, there is no need for customers to 

continue to boil all water prior to use for drinking, cooking, or preparing baby food. 

 

 

 

This notice MUST be posted and delivered to ALL Customers of the Water System 

 

Date Issued:  6/11/25 

 

 System Contact: Lonnie Adamson 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


